
  NEWSLETTER 
                   November 

Fleming Middle School 
PRINCIPAL’S NEWS 

Fall sports ended this week with our last home football game at North Valley HS against Lincoln 
Savage MS, congratulations to ALL teams!  We will be starting boy’s basketball around the corner 
next week.   
 
Our 21st century after-school activities have began. If your child has not signed up please contact 
the office.  A permission slip needs to be signed before your child can stay.  They are M-Th with 
activity buses available for the trip home; do remember these routes are shorter.  Tutoring is avail-
able on Tuesdays.  Please use this opportunity to meet with teachers if your son or daughter needs 
a little extra help in their classes. 
 
Red Ribbon Week and Spirit Week are underway.  We started the week off with an all school as-
sembly and will be ending the week with our Halloween dance.  Permission slips are needed to 
attend the dance.  At the assembly, Ms. Wicks shared data with our students on making healthy 
choices regarding drugs and alcohol.  EPIC has presented their presentations to our 7th & 8th 
graders during the month of October. 
 
Next month, parent/teacher conferences will be the week of Thanksgiving.  We will offer ½ day on 
Monday and all day Tuesday.  Some conferences will be scheduled by teachers and/or parent; the 
other times will be open to stop by and all teachers will be available arena style in the gym.  Please 
call the office if you would like to schedule a conference for your child. 
 

The month of November has a lot of days off for various reasons- holidays, clerical days, and con-
ferences.  Please make attendance at school a priority.  Our attendance is staying up around 94

-95%.  This is AWESOME!  Keep it up Fleming!  We are seeing Monday as our lowest day 
of the week.  School is the utmost importance for your child’s success in school!     
 
 
. 

Upcoming  
Events 

11-3-17  No School, Clerical Day 
11/8/17  Boys Bball @ North 
11/9/17  Boys Bball Home vs RR 
11/10/17 No School, Veteran’s Day 
11/13/17 Boys Bball Home vs South 
11/15/17  Boys Bball @ Lorna Byrne 
11/20/17 No School, Conferences 
11/21/17  No School, Conferences 
11/22/17  No School 
11/23/17  No School, Thanksgiving 
11/24/17  No School 
11/27/17  Boys Bball @ North 
11/29/17  Boys Bball  Home vs LS 
12/4/17  Boys Bball @ South 
12/6/17  Boys Bball @  White 
Mtn. 
12/11/17  Boys Bball  
Home vs               North 
12/13/17 Boys Bball 
Home vs South 
 

 
THREE RIVERS  

VALUES 
 

        Learning: 
š All students can be suc-

cessful 
š All students connect at 

our schools 
š Parents, Community , and 

Businesses: partners for 
achievement 



FAMILY ADVOCATE 
Fall is in full colors and the cold and wet 
weather is upon us. Our family advocate 
room is stocked with coats and sweaters, 
gloves and hats and socks and shoes. 
Please let us know if we can help support 
your student this fall and winter season. 
We are also happy to help get you 
connected with other helpful services 
within our community.   

21st Century 
After School 

Program 
 
Mondays -  
Cooking, DJ Madness, Magic 
and Choir 
 
Tuesdays- 
Tutoring 
 
Wednesdays - 
Builders Club, Chess Club, 
Digital Art, Archery, Cooking 
 
Thursdays- 
Digital Art, Future Planning, 
Archery and Choir 
 
Fridays- 
No afterschool programs 
 

PARENT TIP OF THE MONTH 
Incorporate the “when you” rule.  One of life’s lessons is that we get the goodies after we do the 
work. When you practice shooting hoops every day, you start making more baskets. You get paid 
after you work at your job. So start saying things like, “When you finish studying you are 

welcome to go to Gavin’s house.” Or “When your homework is completed, we can 
discuss watching that movie you wanted to see on Netflix.” Enforce this rule and stick 

to it. If your child does not yet have the ability to plan and initiate and persevere, by 
sticking to this rule, you are helping them learn how to do what their own brain is not yet 

**Don’t forget we have Homework Help from 7:30-8:30am Monday - Thursday where your student can come 
and receive some extra classroom support. 

PBIS 
Red Ribbon week was a big success.  We had a ton of  
Fun dressing up and participating in lunchtime  
activities. Students learned the 
importance of living a drug and 
alcohol free life.  There was a lot 
of creativity shown by our 
Fleming Cavaliers in the poster 
and door decorating 
contests. 

LIBRARY 
The Oregon Battle of the Books 
teams are going to meet during 

7th period twice a week 
soon.  Keep reading team. 

Some students have read al-
most all of the OBOB books. 

Great job. We can do it.  
 

Send in all of your Box-Tops to 
the library. Thank you for all your 

ATHLETICS 
Our Fleming Cavaliers had a great Fall Season.  Girls Volleyball  
completed a winning season and looked awesome on the court in their  
new uniforms.  Football had some good games including a win against  
St Mary’s when everyone got to play.  The players showed great team  
spirit and sportsmanship.   Lots of Personal Bests were achieved by our  
XC runners.   We are proud of all our Student Athletes!   
Boys Basketball  Games start the week of  November 6th.  Come  


